

March 15, 2013

Mr. Andrew Taplin Project Manager Resolution Copper Company Superior, Arizona 85173

Dear Mr. Taplin,

On behalf of the Superior Unified School District #15 Board, Administration and Staff we wanted to take a moment to thank Resolution Copper for your ongoing partnership with the school district.

Since 2006 Resolution Copper has helped us to rebuild a quality curriculum by contributing both financial and in-kind services to the district. The programs you have sponsored in our district such as the Robotics Club, First Lego, Nature Club and MacRo Math have provided our students with opportunities that district would not be able to implement on our own. Your support for our infrastructure needs such as the repairs to our cooling and heating system and new score boards are also much appreciated.

Your staff has always been helpful to our district and once again we are truly fortunate to have Resolution Copper as a partner in education for our school. Our children have a brighter future due to your ongoing support of the Superior Unified School District #15.

Once again thank you for your time, we look forward to working with you in the future and continuing our partnerships.

Sincerely

/Peter Guzman,

Superintendent

Mila Besich-Lira

Governing Board President